
Kingsbury Grade gardens to be
featured
Lake Tahoe Historical Society is looking for gardens to feature in its
bi-annual garden tour in July 2015.

The South Lake Tahoe group has several gardens on Kingsbury Grade.

If you know of a garden on or near the Kingsbury Grade area that should
be  considered  for  next  year’s  tour,  call  Catherine  Whelan  at
530.544.3259.
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